
Tesco Stronger Starts 

In January, we were selected to be in the running for a grant with Tesco 

Stronger Starts. We were awarded second place and £1,000! A big thank you to 

all our families and friends for your support in achieving this grant. Joe and his 

mum very kindly volunteered to collect our prize from Tenbury Tesco.  

 

               


